MAASAI MARA UNIVERSITY

STUDENTS’ AFFAIRS
MEMO
FROM: Students Affairs DATE: 21* February, 2023
TO: All Students REFMMU/AA037/105/2015/VOL1 (61)

RE: COMPLIANCE WITH CHOLERA OUTBREAK ALERT

Following a communication from the University Senior Medical Officer, of an outbreak of
cholera in Nairobi County among other counties in the Republic of Kenya as reported by
the Ministry of Health.

All students are hereby advised to observe the following:

Strict hand Hygiene

Wash fruits before eating or avoid totally

Drink boiled water/bottled water

Any case of watery effortless diarrhea and vomiting refer to a healthy facility
urgently. :

Suspicious cases should be reported to the nearest health facility for isolation and
treatment.

Kindly be conscious of your surrounding and play safe

Thank you.
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